NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED EXPORT FEE OF
THE MIDDLE PECOS GROUNDWATER CONSERVATION DISTRICT

November 19. 2024 at 10:00 a.m.
405 North Spring Drive, Fort Stockton. Texas 79735

The Middle Pecos Groundwater Conservation District (District) will receive public input

at a hearing on a proposed fee for exporting groundwater outside District boundaries and

an annual increase of this export fee as authorized by new statutory law in Section 36.122
of the Texas Water Code. The District’s Board intends to take action to set this export fee
after the public hearing.

The hearing will be held on Tuesday, November 19, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. at 405 North
Spring Drive, Fort Stockton. Texas. 79735. In-person comments are welcome, and written
comments may be submitted to the District by hand delivery. email at mpgedi@mpgced.org,
or otherwise, not later than Monday. November 18, 2024,
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